
 

Shook Names Leading Client Service Lawyer Paul Williams 
Managing Partner of Denver Office 

DENVER (Jan.15, 2021) - Shook, Hardy & Bacon is pleased to announce Paul 
Williams as the new managing partner of the Denver office effective January 2021. 
Williams has been a part of Shook for 25 years and currently serves as the co-chair 
of the firm’s General Liability Litigation Practice Group. Williams represents clients 
operating in the health, science and technology industries through strategic 
Coefficient Litigation Management™.  

“I am honored to lead the Shook Denver office and the exceptional trial attorneys 
and litigators I am humbled to have as colleagues,” Williams said. “I look forward 
to the future of our practice in defending clients against unexpected litigation 
nationwide and our involvement in our local Denver communities.”  

The promotion of Williams follows the retirement announcement of Kirk 
Ingebretsen who has served as the office’s managing partner since it opened in 2014. 
Ingebretsen practiced complex commercial litigation for 40 years and joined Shook 
six years ago. During his time at Shook, he defended clients in a myriad of cases 
involving commercial disputes, breach of contract, misappropriation of trade secrets, 
class actions and more. 

For more information or to speak to Williams, contact Media Relations Manager 
Heather McMichael, 816.389.0419, hmcmichael@shb.com.  

About Shook, Hardy & Bacon 

Founded in 1889, Shook, Hardy & Bacon L.L.P. has 15 offices in the United States 
and London, with attorneys and professional staff serving clients in the health, 
science and technology sectors in areas ranging from product liability defense and 
commercial litigation to intellectual property prosecution and litigation, 
environmental and toxic tort, privacy and data security, and regulatory counseling. 
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